Sweetpea Friends of Rutland Animals 
Is not currently able to place or accept animals. 

The link you followed to get to our adoption form is out of date.  

Our shelter was destroyed by a fire in November 2015, and we are fundraising to build a new shelter.  Sweetpea Friends of Rutland Animals is a 501(c)3 nonprofit recognized by the PayPal Giving Fund.  You can help us bring no-kill animal shelter services back to the area with your tax-deductible donation through PayPal Giving Fund.
Donate through PayPal Giving Fund
Donate through our website
We encourage you to check with other area shelters, including the Worcester Animal Rescue League 

Or

Second Chance Animal Rescue in Brookfield MA
